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Weekly News – 15th December 2017  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Many thanks for all your support this term. We would also like to 
say a BIG thank you for the incredibly generous gifts that we 
have received. 

Have a wonderful holiday and we will see you on Thursday 4th 
January.  

Year 1 team.  

English 
In English this week we continued to finish our leaflet on winter. The children 
wrote about the different clothes, weather, animals and 
activities/celebrations that happen in winter. The children are really starting 
to recognise and independently use punctuation, adjectives and 
conjunctions.  

Next term in English we will be looking at Traditional Tales. The first 
Traditional Tale that we will be exploring is Jack and the Beanstalk.    

Topic 

We have had a fantastic, creative week creating lots of lovely 
Christmas Art. The children thoroughly enjoyed the pantomime on 
Wednesday.   

House keeping 
Thank you to all of you that provided a fantastic feast for the Year 1 
Christmas Party. It was a wonderful, joyful festive lunch. 
As the first week back is only a 2 day week we will not be changing 
your child’s books or doing high frequency words. This will start the 
following week (8th January). 

Please can you ensure that your child has a named PE kit when they 
return to school next term.  

Please can your child have their reading books in their book bag 
throughout the week. 

 

 

Head teacher’s 
certificate 

Lavender 

Isa 

Mari 

Cornflower 

Ruby 
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Foxglove 

Olive 

Aurelio 

 

For Art’s week next term 
could we ask you to bring 
in as many kitchen roll 
tubes (not toilet roll) at the 
start of term. Thank you! 
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